Hello and welcome to the Year 4 home learning pack for this week. There is a lot of work here, but it can be attempted at your own pace. If you find that some things are taking you longer, then focus on those and finish before you attempt the next day’s piece of work. We would complete all of Monday’s English (for example) in an hour’s lesson at school, so it is more than achievable to complete this work in a similar amount of time. If you need any help, you can ask an adult at home, but you can also email the teachers at WDV.Year4@oasiswoodview.org for help as well. Either Mr Crowe or Mrs Stewart will reply.
Finally, try your very best and make yourself proud with your work! It is very important that we keep up with our learning at home as it will mean that, when we are back, we won’t be too far behind. Use this time to get better! 
See you back at school, 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Mr Crowe and Mrs Stewart

